From: shelleyrocks33

To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Sunday, September 9, 2018 8:12:16 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am a lover of the Buffo River. I love to float and play on and around the river.
This year there is an algae problem that is infecting the river more than ever. We
need to find out what the cause is and do what it takes to change the ecology
disruption. This is the First National River in the US and we need to maintain it and
care for it as a treasure for all to come and enjoy!

Thank you

Shelley Rowan

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone


mailto:shelleyrocks33@gmail.com
mailto:WaterbodyComments@adeq.state.ar.us

